
Forward House Group Update – 29.05.2024 
Supporting Document Ordinary Meeting 3rd June 2024 
 
Email from FHG 
Good morning Ray. 
 
We only own beyond the 'bell mouth' of the junction. 
So where the trough is currently situated is WCC land I believe. 
See the attached old title doc'  ( section D) showing our ownership as the red line - set 
back from the edge of the A3400. The line seems to follow the set back of the green 
verges on either side. 
 
Hopefully this helps. 
 

 


